
 MARION COUNTY PLANNING DIVISION 
 
 REQUEST FOR COMMENTS 
DATE:  September 3, 2025 
 
CASE #: Administrative Review 25-026 
 

REQUEST: Application of Denise Burnham for an administrative review to determine whether operation of a 

site for placement of fill from hydraulic vacuum exaction is a farm use on a 129.45-acre property in an EFU 

(Exclusive Farm Use) zone located at 21875 Butteville Rd NE, Aurora (T4S; R1W; Section 8; Tax lot 200). 

APPLICANT(S): 

 

The Planning Division is soliciting comments you may wish to have considered in the County's review of the 

above-described land use case.  A map of the subject property is attached. 
 
Comments must be submitted in writing and received in our office by 5:00 pm on September 17th, 2025. 
If we do not receive a response by the end of the comment period, we will assume you have no concerns.   
 
Send comments or questions to: 
 
Austin Barnes 
E-Mail: abarnes@co.marion.or.us 
Phone: (503) 588-5038  
Marion County Planning Division 
5155 Silverton Rd. NE, Salem OR 97305 
 
PLEASE CHECK THE APPROPRIATE ITEMS: 
 
         We have reviewed the proposal and determined that we have no comment. 
 
         We would like to receive a copy of the staff decision and notice of any public hearings in this case.  
 
         Our comments are in the attached letter. 
 
         Our comments are:                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

Name:   

Agency: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Address: 

Date: 

Denise Burnham Thomas Benke, Attorney  

21855 Butteville Rd NE PO Box 80458   

Aurora, OR 97002 Portland, OR 97280  


